
Year 4 would like to invite their  families into school on  

  Tuesday 6th February @ 2pm.  Entry via main entrance 

We’d love to share some of the things we've been doing in 

our Science lessons this year with you  and also  allow you 

to take part in  some Science activities with your child. 

*only one adult per child please due to limited space within the classroom  
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